
 

2022 Season 

Audition Clinic  
 

Sunday, November 7 from 1- 5 pm 

LHS Band Room 

(This is a pre-audition clinic and chance to come 

work together prior to auditions) 
 

 

 
Huron Valley Percussion is our winter drumline program and is 

open to all high school students interested! 

 

Question?  Please email Mr. Green at bob.green@hvs.org  

Hope to see you all there!!! 
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